
ROHNERVILLE-REDWOOD  CHAPTER
No. 76 – July 2024
NO MEETING THIS MONTH – We will not have a meeting in July,
but there are a lot of Masonic activities. Here is a list of
some of the events.

JULY –

3 – Camellia-Star Friendship Night – 7:30 (Humboldt Lodge)

4 – Ferndale 4th of July parade – NOON (if you would like to
ride on the Masonic float, meet at Ferndale Lodge no later
than 11a.m.

10 – Ferndale Chapter Meeting – 7:30

14 – District Tea (See below for more information)

13-21 – Fortuna Rodeo Week (check out the events)

26-28 – Fortuna Auto Expo (Show & Shine on the 27th)   

(Randy Cady’s 2022 entry. Check out his 2024 entry.)

A Sunday afternoon tea will be held on July 14 at 2 p.m. in
the Humboldt Lodge in Eureka. The tea is a distirct fund
raiser for Paws for Purple Hearts. The cost is $20 per person

https://www.northcoastmasons.com/trestleboard/rohnerville-redwood/rohnerville-redwood-chapter-no-76-july-2024/
https://www.northcoastmasons.com/trestleboard/rohnerville-redwood/rohnerville-redwood-chapter-no-76-july-2024/


and the deadline for reservation is July 7th. Terri Ewing, PGM
will be the guest speaker. For reservation contact Joni at 707
499-9478  or  joni@reninet.com.  It  should  be  a  fun  and
informative  afternoon.

AUGUST –

    8 – Regular Stated Meeting – 7:30 (Theme – The 50’s) 50-
year members will be honored.

   11 – Masonic Picnic – Noon (Rohner Park)

   21 – Sept 2. – Humboldt County Fair

   31 – Grand Elect Deanna Bay’s Reception – 7 p.m. (Loleta)
See below for more information.

Our regular stated meeting will be August 8, at 7:30. The
theme for the evening is the 1950’s, and the Chapter will
honor 50-year members.

Sunday the 11th (at noon) will be the annual Masonic Picnic at
Rohner Park. The Masons cook a wonderful deep pit BBQ, and
make great baked beans. All you need to bring is a side
dish/dessert, plates and eating utensils. A donation to help
cover the expense of the meat and the rental of the park
facilities is always appreciated.   

Grand Electa, Deanna Bay’s Reception will be Saturday, August
31, in the Loleta Pavilion at 7 p.m.           RSVP to Janessa
Woolley  by  August  21st,   202janessawoolley@gmail.com|
707.617.0259
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